
 

 

 
 

 Product Announcement September 2022 

 
Carbon Change 

 

Due to supply chain issues, we are changing our 12x40 mesh coconut GAC offering.  Our relevant part 
numbers shall remain unchanged. 

This product change should not result in any reduction in product performance.  In fact, based on 
internal testing, the new carbon should perform slightly better than our previous offering. 

Below are photos of the new (Haycarb) and old (Calgon) carbon bags. 
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Please see the specification sheet for the new carbon included in the email. 


